
Holiday Hours
We will be closing at 1:00 PM on Tuesday, 
December 24th.

We will be closed Wednesday, December 
25th, in Observance of Christmas.

We will be closing at 1:00 PM on Tuesday, 
December 31st.

We will be closed Wednesday, January 1st in We will be closed Wednesday, January 1st in 
Observance of New Years Day.

WHERE MEMBERS 
COME FIRST

Happy Holidays from MembersFirst!

As we celebrate the holiday season, I want to thank you for being an 
important part of the MembersFirst CT Federal Credit Union family. 
Your trust inspires us to continue providing the support and önancial 
solutions you need to reach your goals.

This year has reminded us of the strength of our community and the 
value of working together. Whether helping you navigate challenges 
or achieve milestones, we remain dedicated to your success.

From all of us at MembersFirst CT FCU, we wish you a joyous holiday From all of us at MembersFirst CT FCU, we wish you a joyous holiday 
season ölled with peace and happiness. May the new year bring 
health, prosperity, and new opportunities for us to grow together.

Warm regards,

Ed Hogan

CEO, MembersFirst CT Federal Credit Union

Auto Loan Special
5.50% APR up to 5 years
MembersFirst CT FCU is excited to offer an unbeatable 5.50% APR on 
auto loans for both new purchases and reönances. Take advantage of 
this offer with terms ranging from 1 to 5 years.

Here’s why you should apply:

-Flexible Terms: Choose a loan term that öts your budget, from 1 to 5 
years.
-New and Reönance Options: Whether buying a new vehicle or -New and Reönance Options: Whether buying a new vehicle or 
reönancing an auto loan from another lender, we’ve got you 
covered.
-Competitive Rates: Enjoy a low 5.50% APR and keep more money in 
your pocket.
-Easy Application Process: Applying is quick and hassle-free.

Important: This offer does not apply to existing MembersFirst CT FCU Important: This offer does not apply to existing MembersFirst CT FCU 
auto loans.

Welcome Ann Hofmann, our
new VP of Operations!
Ann brings over 25 years of 
banking experience.



For more details about MembersFirst CT FCU products and 
services, visit www.MembersFirstCTFCU.com

 or call (203) 237-6424.
 Information in this newsletter is accurate as of date of printing and is subject to 

change at any time without notice.

Start Saving Smarter Today!
Discover Our Competitive Rates at MembersFirst CT FCU

Member Appreciation Basket

As part of our Member Appreciation celebration, 
we’re giving away a special Member Appreciation 
Basket filled with goodies to brighten your holiday 
season!

Visit either branch to enter for your chance to win. It’s 
our way of saying thank you for being an important 
part of the MembersFirst CT FCU family.

But don’t wait—entries close soon, and the lucky But don’t wait—entries close soon, and the lucky 
winner will be chosen on December 22.

We look forward to 
seeing you and spreading 
some holiday cheer!

Robert H. Hart Award
This $5,000 annual award is for outstanding high 
school seniors heading to a 2 or 4-year college in the 
fall, showcasing leadership, commitment to 
community improvement, and scholastic excellence.

Eligibility: Open to active credit union members with 
financial need.
Awards: Three winners receive $2,500, $1,500, and Awards: Three winners receive $2,500, $1,500, and 
$1,000.
Deadline: Apply by March 31st.

Act Now!
Submit your application by March 31st and unlock Submit your application by March 31st and unlock 
your potential. Join us in carrying forward Robert H. 
Hart's commitment to community service and 
excellence. Apply today for a brighter tomorrow! 

Visit MembersFirstCTFCU.com for the application.

We’re excited to share that our upgraded Bill Pay 
service is now live and completely free to use! 
Managing your payments has never been easier, 
faster, or more secure.

What you’ll enjoy:

Real-Time Payments: Faster processing for more 
control over your finances.

User-Friendly Interface: Intuitive design makes User-Friendly Interface: Intuitive design makes 
payment management quick and stress-free.

Flexible Scheduling: Easily set up one-time or 
recurring payments.

Enhanced Security: Advanced protection keeps 
your information safe.

Start using this convenient, free service today!

Our new bill pay is LIVE...
and it’s FREE!
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